
 
COVID-19 Policies and Procedures  

2020-2021 
 
We are very excited to get our dancers back into the studio for our Fall 2020-2021 dance 
season. We also want to do everything we can to keep our dancers and their families safe and 
healthy. Therefore, we please ask that you read over our new COVID-19 policies and 
procedures and sign and return the attached release form.  

 
● All parents and/or guardians must sign a release form before a dancer will be permitted 

in class. These must be mailed in or returned to the studio by or on the first class. 
 

● All dancers must wear masks. 
 

● Class size will be limited to 6 dancers to allow for proper social distancing. 
 

● Class times will be staggered for safe arrival and departure of the dancers. 
 

● Teachers will clean and sanitize studio barres, floors, bathroom, door knobs, and other 
surfaces that may come in contact with students. 

 
● Parents and siblings are not permitted in the studio. Dropoff and pickup will happen 

safely in the parking lot. The teacher will be at the entrance of the studio to welcome 
each child.  
 

● Dance floor and barres will be marked to help dancers safely distance from each other. 
 

● Dancers are encouraged to bring their own water bottle as we will not be selling water. 
 

● If your child has been sick, or around anyone who has been sick, please do not send 
them to class. 

 
 
 
 
 



 
● Arrival/Departure Procedure: 

○ Dancers must wait in the car until the teacher opens the door for class. 
○ Each dancer will have a temperature check upon entering the studio and be 

required to use hand sanitizer. 
○ The lobby and changing room will be closed. Students are to arrive dressed for 

class with their hair neatly tied back in a proper ballet bun. They may leave their 
dance bag and street shoes in the designated area in the lobby.  

○ Classes will begin promptly and students may not be permitted into class late.  
○ Classes will end promptly to allow time for each student to leave and the teacher 

to clean for the next class. Please be on time for pickup.  
 

● Freyer Academy of Ballet will not issue a refund for any unused tuition should classes 
have to be taught virtually.  

 
● Our teachers are committed to creating a positive, constructive and healthy environment.  


